
 

 

 

 

                

10/31/2017 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Delbert Parrott/618-945-2411 
 
RUCKER’S WHOLESALE AND SERVICE CO ISSUES ALLERGY ALERT FOR UNDECLARED MILK IN 
DARK CHOCOLATE PEANUTS RECEIVED FROM OUR SUPPLIER GKI FOODS LLC. 
 
Rucker’s Wholesale and Service Co of Bridgeport, IL is voluntarily recalling all of Uncle Buck’s 
Dark Chocolate Peanuts packaged in standup twist tie bag, due to the presence of an 
undeclared milk ingredient. People who have an allergy or sensitivity to milk run the risk of 
serious or life threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. No illness associated 
with this recall has been reported. 
 

  
 
The affected product is packaged in an 8.5oz clear twist tie bag with Uncle Buck’s label and UPC 
0 52545 10226 8 - SKU 1341618 with best buy codes prior to and including 10/30/2018. The 
recall product was sold between March 7, 2016 and October 30, 2017 and distributed to Bass 
Pro Shops nationwide. 
  
The recall was initiated after Rucker’s received notification from our supplier GKI Foods of a 
recall due to undeclared milk allergen present in the dark chocolate. Consumers who have 
purchased any packages of this item are urged to destroy the product. 
 
Consumers with questions may contact Rucker’s at 618-945-2411, or 800-663-1857 Mon – Fri 
7:30am – 4:30pm CST, or email – customerservice@ruckerscandy.com. 
 
Consumers with an allergy to milk should not eat the product.  
 


